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Friday 28th February 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Thanks to your support, we are thrilled to confirm the proposed trip to Cadbury World in Birmingham will 

take place on Wednesday the 30th April 2025. This trip is a wonderful way to support the children’s learning 

about their humanities topics of Mayans and Fair Trade. The total cost of the trip will be £26.07 per child, 

and we are asking for a voluntary contribution to meet the costs as per the viability study, many thanks for 

all your responses. This can be paid on Parent Pay. 

Due to the length of the journey the children will need to be at school at 6.45am to leave at 7.00am. We 

ask that children are brought in promptly as the coach will be unable to wait and still get us there in time 

for our scheduled activities. The children will need wet weather coats, a packed lunch, a drinks bottle and a 

bag to carry them in. Children may bring an additional snack for the morning and a further snack for the 

bus on the way home. We ask that children do not bring sweets, chocolate or fizzy drinks though. There 

will be chance at the end of the day to visit the gift shop where there are items at all price points. We will 

return at approximately 6.30pm but if there are issues with traffic we will update any changes in arrival 

time via Facebook. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact myself or Mrs Clark. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Whitehead 

Assistant Headteacher 
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